
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Elizabeth.landers@cnn.comElizabeth.landers@cnn.com

Date: 6/24/2015 12:06:23 PM
Subject: Quote

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “Governor Haley believes the flag should be 
removed from the Statehouse grounds - she was unequivocal about that Monday. Based on the 2000 
law, she does not have the authority to remove the flag herself, today or any day, and rather than 
violate that law, she will continue to work to change it.”
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